Morgan Park Middle School

1243 88"™ Avenue West
Duluth, Minnesota 55808
218-626-4512

March 26, 2012

Dear Ann Wason and School Board Members,

Morgan Park Student Council Members decided to vote for next year’s proposed school
colors and mascot for the new Lincoln Park Middle School. 8" graders did not vote, because
they will not be attending the new school.

Morgan Park Student Council made surveys for current 6™, 7%, and upcoming 6™ graders.
Upcoming 6™ graders had the opportunity to fill out the survey at our Morgan Park Bridge night.
Bridge night is a night for the upcoming 6™ graders and their parents to introduce parents to the
new programs, classes, etc. The 6" and 7% graders filled out the survey during homebase, and
had their homebase representative bring them to the office. All faculty and staff had the
opportunity to vote over a 3 day period in the faculty lounge. Due to the results of our surveys,
we propose that the school colors, blue, yellow and white will stay the same, along with the
school mascot The Wildcat.

Sincerely.
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